Join the CRS Parent Teacher Organization for 2023-2024!

- Make a Difference
- Have a Voice
- Use your Voting Rights
- Stay Engaged and Informed

PTO membership requires an annual contribution of \$5.00 (as of Nov 1st the fee will increase to \$10), which includes membership for your entire family. This contribution allows the PTO to fund projects that benefit the school and its members. Please submit your contribution with a completed membership form.

While volunteers are always welcome, joining the PTO is not a commitment to volunteer or attend PTO meetings. Your membership shows support for our school and is greatly appreciated by the students and staff at Conerly Road School.

You may fill out the Google Form here: https://forms.gle/vNMKEfv7GTwUHfaf9

Please feel free to reach out with any questions. We look forward to a great year!

If you have not already joined, please check out our CRS PTO Facebook page here: Conerly Road School PTO Facebook

Thank you,

Alissa Jankowski

VP of Membership

Conerly Road School PTO V



conerlyroadschoolpto@gmail.com